
Page 3 

PAPER NO. 1:  CANADA  

Letter dated 1 November 1995 from the Chairman, Annex I  
Experts Group on the UNFCCC to the Executive Secretary  

On behalf of the Annex I Experts Group on the Framework Convention on Climate Change, 
we are pleased to submit the following document "Draft Framework for Assessment and 
Analysis of Common  Action?.  This document represents work in progress that will be 
subject to revision once Annex I Parties have had an opportunity to fiilly consider its 
contents. In addition, several Annex I Parties wish to consult with interested groups outside 
of the govenunent for their comments. 

Noting the Chair's and Secretariat's desire to move forward on these matters, this interim 
document is presented to provide useful input into the AGBM process at this point in time. 
However, Annex I Parties would like to emphasise that future inputs to the AGBM would 
need to go through a full review process as described in our intervention at the second session 
of the AGBM on 30 October. 

It is our expectation that a revised version of this document will be submitted to the AGBM 
at its third session. We regard this framework for analysis as a living document that will 
continue to evolve as the work on the analysis of common actions progresses. 

(signed) 
Douglas Russell 
Chair, Annex I Experts Group on the FCCC 


